
Please complete the enclosed 
questionnaire and return it before  
15 January 2010. 

Other written representations will also be 
considered. 

For further information telephone 
020 8921 6114 (or 020 8921 5576)

Wider pavements for pedestrians

Extensive widening of pavements would be possible 
under Option 2, and to a lesser extent under 
variations 2a, 2b and 2c. Larger plans at the exhibition 
will show these features in more detail. The Council is 
keen to improve the pedestrian environment as much 
as possible, not only in the proposed pedestrianised 
area, but generally throughout the town centre.

2C	 Cycle contra-flow 
(please see plan on pages 12-13)

As Option 2, but with a cycle contra-flow on 
Greenwich High Road - Greenwich Church Street 
- Creek Road. This would improve cycle access to 
the town centre without undue congestion, but 
some space otherwise available for footways and 
environmental improvements would be required 
for a cycle lane.
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